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TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

WELCOME: 

Welcome back after the summer break. All the children seem to have settled 
well into the routines of their new classroom and new year groups. The new 
reception intake have had their first week full time and have managed real-
ly well. They are learning to follow instructions and are learning the school 
rules. They have settled into school life really well. Dates have been set for 
the Autumn term and these can be found at the end of the newsletter. 
All children are looking very smart in their school uniform. Please ensure 
they wear uniform at all times, no trainers and that everyone has a school 
PE kit. No necklaces or bracelets and no dangly earrings or hoops. Stud ear-
rings only please. 
If you have any concerns please ensure you speak to the class teacher in the 
first instance. 
 

PD DAYS: 

Each academic year PD days are set for teacher training. We have had to move one of our PD days 
from the 1st June 2026 to the 6th January 2026. This is because we are having 2 full-days of 
training for safer intervention. There will be 2 PD days following the Christmas break. January 5th 
and 6th 2026. Children will return to school January 7th 2026. 

LATE COLLECTION 

The school day ends at 3.15 and all children should be collected on time. We 
seem to be having a number of children not collected on time. If older siblings 
are being collected first, you must make alternative arrangements. Some chil-
dren are not being collected until 3.40pm. Letters will be sent out if late col-
lection persists. 

COLDER WEATHER: 

Please ensure your children have the appropriate clothing with the cold and wet weather approaching. 
Children should have a coat with them. 

DATES: 

Dates for week commencing 15.9.25: 

• 15.9 ~ School Parliament canvassing begins. 

• 15.9 ~ Shortlisting for head pupil. 

• 15.9 ~ ICT with Richard Smith ~ Base 7 and 6. 

• 22.9 ~ ICT with Richard Smith ~ Base 5 and 4. 

• 24.9 ~ National fitness day ~ all children to take part in fitness challenges. 

• 26.9 ~ School Parliament elections. 

• 26.9 ~ European languages day. 



 

 

 

   

The children have had a 
fabulous start adapting to 
school life. We have spoke a 
lot about ourselves and our 
families and have started to 
understand and follow the 
school rules and routine. 

exploring our senses.  

In Read Write Inc this week we 
have been learning our new 

sounds from set 1. 

In maths we are exploring numicon through matching, counting and drawing.  

In Literacy we  have been looking at the 
story ‘Stanleys Stick’. This taught us that 
we can use our imaginations in lots of 

different creative ways.  



 

 

 

  

 

This week in Starfish.. 
Welcome to Starfish class (Base 2). We hope you have had a lovely first 
(full) week back in school! 

We have been learning about 
seasons in science as we are in 
the process of changing sea-
sons. We learnt about Autumn 
and discussed how we are see-
ing more leaves on the ground 
now.  

The story we have been reading in literacy is 
‘Stanley’s Stick’. We have been labelling what 
we might find at the beach with reception 
children, writing the initial sounds of a word. 
With Year 1 children, we have been beginning 
to form sentences, thinking about capital let-
ters, finger spaces and full stops.  

In Maths we have been counting 
to 10 as this is an essential skill. 
We have been counting objects 
that do not move, as well as ob-
jects we can touch and organise 
into groups. We have been using 
a ten frame to help us to organ-
ise our numbers and matching 
them to numerals.   



 

 

 

  

 

Art 

This week we began our new pathway into our Art project, where we are learning all about 
spirals! The children practiced moving their whole bodies to create spirals and created their 

Maths 

This term we are diving into the place value of 
numbers and learning how to solve problems 

where we have to find all possibilities. 

Diversity Week 
Over the last two weeks we have been looking into 
diversity and what it is to be a diversity champion 
by welcoming the uniqueness of us all! We have 
learnt lots about each other and have spent time 

understanding each others strengths. 

In our book, the 
characters come together 
as a team to build a 
house that everyone is 
welcome in. The children 
in Seahorses took 
inspiration from the  

book and worked together as a team to create 
their own houses and invited each other to look 

around their creations. 



 

 

 

  

 

This week in Dolphins.. 
Welcome to Dolphins class (Base 4). We hope you have had a lovely first 
(full) week back in school! 

Our new literacy text is called ‘Meerkat Mail’. We have 
been learning all about the Kalahari Desert in South  
Africa and discussing what is needed when writing a letter!  

In our first two weeks we have been talking 
about the importance of differences and 
that everyone is welcome. We have been  
exploring this through Art and creating  
self-portraits of ourselves.  

This week in Geography, we have 
been learning all about where we 
live and the surrounding area. We 
challenged ourselves to see if we 
could find what country we live in, 
as well our closest city in  
atlases! We even managed to find 
our school and spot features 
around us on Google Maps!  

In maths we have been learning all about our numbers 
to 100. We have been focusing on tens and ones and 
being able to use a part-whole model to represent the  
2-digit number.  



 

 

 

 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 

 

 

             

Teagues Bridge Primary  School 
Phone No:  01952 388450 
www.teaguesbridgeprimary.org  
a2191@telford.gov.uk                                                  

 

 

   

  

 

 
 

 

Turtles Ashton Victoria 

Starfish Idera Miran 

Seahorses Zirwa Noah 

Dolphins Iyla Jacob 

Seals Nathan Enzo 

Swordfish Maya Jasmine 

Belugas Koray Indi-Rae 

Octopi Emma Kelly 

Sharks Lacey Lilly 



 

 

 

 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 
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Turtles Ryley 

Starfish Amelia 

Seahorses Zirwa 

Dolphins Neda 

Seals Alfie 

Swordfish Alan 

Belugas Charmaine 

Octopi  James 

Sharks Keerat 
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Friday Awards 

Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday Children were awarded with their certificates in 
class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this week. 

 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Dolphins ~ 99%  

KS2 ~ Seals ~ 100% ~ SUPER 

Base Star of 
the week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 Polly Bashir 

River 

Archie 

Ryley 

Lily 

Oakley 

Nazifa Szymon Elizabeth 

2 Mehar Yuvraj 

Miran 

Remy 

Leon 

Gabriel 

Casper 

Nicholas Amelia Jack 

3 Verity Matei 

Daria  

Zhaire 

Esmae 

Anoni 

Ellie 

Finley Tommie Evelyn 

4 Roman Eric 

Anna 

Ava 

Oscar 

Oliver 

Nathan 

Cooper Paisley George 

5 Harnoor Chloe 

Alfie 

Jenson 

Aniya 

Simran 

Gabrijela 

Jacob Preston Dominic 

6 Lexi Thiago 

Kevin 

Teddie 

Sophie 

Ebony 

Arnesh 

Nicholas Tymo Joey 

7 Theo Erin 

Lewis 

Harrison 

Macey 

Brayan 

Poppy 

Maya Elizabeth Olivia 

8 Annabelle Sakina 

Essa 

Erin 

Harry  

Daniel 

Ivy 

Ismail Ella-Rose Blake 

9 Audrey Natalia 

Harrison 

Jaiton 

Keerat 

Tillie 

Louie 

Iris Leon Ollie 



 

 

We would like to congratulate Sophie and Audrey - last year, they submitted an entry 
to a national art and design competition. This competition was to design, draw and 

write a short explanation of London as a pictogram icon. This was a national competi-
tion which was opened to children age 7-16. Both girls were picked as winners and were 
invited to a special opening ceremony in London Kensington where they met the Japanese 
Ambassador of London and CEO of Japan house. Both of their designs are currently 

display in the Japan house in London Kensington.   
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